
 

 

Ref: IIST/17/24-25                                                                   Date: 01-07-2024 

CIRCULAR 
Dear Parents, 

“Greetings from IIS Tabuk” 

The school will remain closed for Summer Vacation w.e.f Sunday, 6
th
 July 2024 till Saturday, 

31
st
 August 2024. Regular classes for all students will commence from Sunday, 1

st
 Sep 2024.  

 

For the convenience of parents, the Administrative/Cash Office will be functioning during the 

vacation as per the following schedule.  

 

During Summer Vacation office timing 

Admin & Cash counter  

 

Sunday to Thursday 9:00 am to 01:15 pm. 

Saturday 9:00 am to 12:30 pm. 

 

 

Note: Please be noted that the penalty on fee for late payment is applicable as usual during 

vacation schedule as well. 

 

 

This is for the kind information of the parents. 

 

 
 

Warm regards 

 

Principal (I) 

 

Cc: School Website 

      SMC for information 


